
The Village is offering the old (2020) Village computer system for sale. The State 
provided us with new equipment this year as this is a common practice by the State on 
a statewide basis.   
 
Bids will be accepted through September 26, 2025, bids can be forwarded to 
chipplakefin@gmail.com, highest bid price wins.  If units have to be shipped, the buyer 
is responsible to package and ship the items.  All equipment was functional and is being 
sold as is. 
 
We have  
1 ea. Desktop Computer,  
1 ea. Monitor,  
1 ea Keyboard,  
1ea. Mouse 
 







 



 


